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Goodbye Mrs Kempson

It is with great sadness but also much 
excitement for our fabulous Mrs Kempson,

 that we begin to say our farewells this week 
as we prepare for her departure from 

Wimboldsely at the end of this academic year. 
Mrs Kempson is a face that many of you will have known 
for a number of years and I am sure that I can speak on 

behalf of all our staff, pupils and families when I say she is 
certainly going to be missed. We do however, sincerely wish her all the 

best for this exciting new chapter of her life which will be full of new 
experiences and making lots of precious memories. 

All the best Mrs Kempson!
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As we approach the penultimate week of the academic year the children 
and staff are busy wrapping up the last of their learning and also making 
preparations for September. Whilst our Year 6s have lots of special activities 

and visits to look forward to over the next two weeks, our younger year groups 
will be spending some time transitioning into their new class to get a feel for what 
things will look like after the summer break. Not to worry Reception - Y5, there will 
be some exciting and extra-enjoyable activities for you to enjoy and to look forward 
to! It’s going to be a great two weeks!
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Defne Vatansever	 Seb T
Lexi Pendlebury	 Sienna S
Priya Crowlegroves	 Jasper D
Layne Adamson	 Najla R
Ava-Mai Craven	 Dara C
Logan Holmes	 Destiny C
Megan Morgan	 Melody E
Amber Tolan	 Briar P
Lacey-Mai Bennet	 James D

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

Summer Summer 
FayreFayre

A reminder that 
our school summer 
fayre will be taking 

place on Friday 
14th July, 2-4pm. 

We look forward to 
welcoming you and 

seeing you there.

School kitchen
Unfortunately we have 
been experiencing some 
technical issues in our 
school kitchen the last 
few weeks. This is in the 
process of being addressed 
but understandably, these 
things can take time. Thank 
you for your understanding 
whilst we resolve this 
matter. Nicky and Tina 
in the kitchen have been 
working hard to make the 
cold options as exciting as 
possible and ensuring all 
pupils are fed and happy 
during the school day.

ZOO VISIT
Our Reception 
and Y1 pupils 
will be visiting 
Chester Zoo on 
Weds 12th July 
- please keep 
your eyes peeled 
on our school 
and class Twitter 
pages for pictures 
and updates.

Annual reports to 
parents 
Your child/rens 
annual reports will 
be sent home with 
them at the end of 
the school day on 
Thursday 13th July. 
Please check bags 
and book bags as 
many will have made 
their way onto there.

Y6 transition days
Our wonderful 
Year 6 children 
have now all had 
transition days at 
their new High 
Schools. They 
were extremely 
successful and 
everyone had a 
fabulous time.




